
Dear Neighbours: 
 
SUBJECT: OCSCC1008 (Crème) Social Committee 
 
We are writing to seek your interest in creating and joining a Crème Social Committee.  
 
The purpose of the Crème Social Committee will be to further enhance our Crème Community 
through social activities and events while fostering a sense of community spirit. 
 
At Crème we are very fortunate to have our centre courtyard, a large gazebo and beautiful 
community gardens; a perfect location for social gatherings and community events.   
 
It is a place where we can meet and host in-person events and engage with neighbours as we 
experienced earlier this fall in collaboration with our neighbours of OCSCC1005.  
 
The role of the Crème Social Committee will be to organize and help with community events 
and activities on our own or in collaboration with OCSCC1005. Such events could include but 
are not limited to: 
 

• Block parties 
• Garage sales 
• Holiday celebrations   
• Community picnics 
• Community clean-up days 

 
Increasing community events and activities helps to create a positive community culture by 
bringing neighbours together, it acts as a communication channel with residents, and creates a 
lively and close-knit community which will be especially beneficial for our new residents.  
 
Our Social Committee will develop an annual social calendar of events for our community.  You 
can choose to help with all or even just one of the events as your interests and time permits.   
Meetings can be held either in person or virtually and should only require a minimal amount of 
your time.  As a member of our Social Committee you will feel a sense of pride and 
accomplishment as we will be bringing our community closer together and we will be creating 
something fun.  
 
If you are interested in being a member of the Crème Social Committee please send an email to 
the generic Board of Director’s email at ECPcondos@gmail.com. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and can’t wait to hear your great ideas….so let’s get the 
parties started, the more the merrier. 
 
Sincerely 
Your Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 

http://ECPcondos@gmail.com

